Rotary Welcomes Its Newest Member

Newtown Rotary Club Presi-
dent Bill Calderara recently
presided over the induction of
the club’s newest member, Dr
Aaron Coopersmith.

Dr Coopersmith is a chiroprac-
tic physician. He has recently
joined his father, Dr Richard
Coopersmith, as part of the
team at Newtown Chiropractic
Health Center

Dr Coopersmith received his
undergraduate degree in biology
from Northeastern University
in Boston, and his doctor of chi-
ropractic degree from New York
Chiropractic College in Seneca
Falls, N.Y. He holds an advanced
certificate in whole food nutri-
tion and he is also certified in a
highly specific postgraduate
technique called Active Release
Technique, which is a well
focused soft tissue approach to
specifically address injuries of
the muscles, ligaments, tendons,
joints, and nerves.

Dr Coopersmith’s membership
was sponsored by Mr Calderara.

Newtown Rotary Club is com-
prises men and women who are

sy

Bill Calderara, right, president of Newtown Rotary Club,
recently sponsored and inducted the club’s newest mem-

ber, Dr Aaron Coopersmith.

in business and professions in
the local community. Their
efforts and belief in the concept
of “Service Above Self” provide
support for many organizations
and individuals to have a better
life. Newtown Rotary meets

every Monday at 6 pm at The
Inn at Newtown.

For more information contact
Bill Calderara at 203-426-4440,
extension 325,9 or visit the
club’s website, NewtownCTRo-
tary.org.



